
November 2022 Open House Summary ~85 attendees
~50 commentsAn open house was held on Nov. 30 to share the preferred project design and gather public feedback. Informational materials and feedback 

opportunities were also available on the project website Nov. 30 - Dec. 14. The information below is a summary of the feedback we received.

Sign up for updates or check back on the website for the project team’s answers to some frequently asked questions!

763-463-7818Hwy169andCR4@bolton-menk.comHwy169andCR4.com

Stay Connected!
Visit the project website to sign up 
for email/text project updates. If 
you have questions, reach out via 
the project hotline or email!

The project team will use this feedback to further refine the project design. Another open 
house will be held in Summer 2023 to share the final design and discuss what to expect during 
construction including staging, traffic control, schedule and impacts.

What’s Next?
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Majority support 
roundabouts

Minimizing property and 
business impacts is a priority

Concern with location of north 
and south connections

Request to shift 
connection north 
from 269th Ave 

to existing 273rd 
St connection

Request to align 2nd St 
extension along Hwy 169

Residents not in favor 
of 2nd St and 269th Ave 

extensions due to impacts 
on privacy, trees and noise.

Support for 
roundabouts

Business/property access 
concerns with median at Fremont 

Ave / Main St intersection

Connection to businesses south of 
255th Ave needs to be considered

Concern that traffic signal 
at Fremont Ave / 4th St will 

cause traffic to back up

Concerns with access closure at 257th Ave:
	»Residents on 257th Avenue will need to 
travel south in order to go north
	»Property impacts
	»Twin Pines Excavating traffic shifting to 
257th Ave

Request to install 
welcome signage / 

attractive landscaping 
in roundabout centers


